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7th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Welcome to the Year 5/6 team.  

It has been wonderful to see the children back at school. We have been so impressed with 

how well they have settled into their classes and have adapted to the new routines in a safe 

and secure way.   

This week we have focused on wellbeing and setting up our class routines including frequent 

handwashing procedures and other good hygiene measures. We have high expectations for 

all children and each class has agreed the expectations for behaviour for learning in their class 

so that they are ready to learn.  In Year 5/6 this is SMART – please ask your child about it and 

they can explain what is expected.  

PE lessons will start this week so please ensure that your child has a full PE kit in school. This 

will remain in school until half term.  

Lunches are currently being eaten in the classroom and the children have adapted well to this 

new routine. Please can you order online if you wish your child to have a school lunch 

provided. Thank you if you have already set this up.  

If you have messages for staff in the phase please email them to the school office or give your 

child a note to hand to their teacher.  

We would like to thank you for all you support during the first week. We are looking forward to 

our new term together.  

Kind regards 

 
Mrs C Ajewole 
Year 5/6 Phase Lead 
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